

PRESIDENT: VICE PRESIDENT: SECRETARY/TREASURER: NEWSLETTER EDITOR: BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

DALE RUPP DICK WICKLUND ROSEMARY FRANK EUGENE FRANK GEORGE MATHIESEN & ROBERT WESTERBERG

451-8187 451-8181

653-1054

777-9142

Subject: President's Corner.

November's meeting will as usual be in the Hobo's hanger where Gene Frank will bring us up to date on the progress of his RV6. He might even be able to tell us how it flies. In addition Gene will have the plans for the RV6 to show and he will tell us why he and Rosemary chose it as their third project. Gene also will have some interesting observations to make on dealing with the FAA. This will be a meeting you won't want to miss.

Your board met this month to put together a tentative calendar of events for the next 12 months. We will discuss this in general at the November meeting. If you have any ideas you would like us to consider bring them to the meeting.

Mayer Aviation has purchased the burned out hanger across the field. They have already started to rebuild it. Ed Mayer has not set a completion date. I asked him what would become of his present building and he said someone is interested in using it for a restaurant. I for one look forward to that. Things are changing at Lake Elmo Airport. Who knows the FAA might even finish the PAPI landing system next year. That would be only 3 years to complete the project. Not bad for government work.

See you at the November meeting on the 8th at 1930. I will even turn the heat on a few hours ahead of time so the chairs will be warm

